
Sarah Lawrence Bates Dining Hall will have take-out Eco Boxes available. Please see 
cashier for details and to enter into the program. 

Feel free to grab food from various stations throughout the dining hall.   
Guidelines regarding the take out Eco Box program:
	 •  We ask that you please be respectful to other students dining  
	     as not to take too much food from one particular station.  
	 •  If you choose to utilize an Eco Box for a meal,  
	     you cannot dine inside the dining commons for that meal.  
	 •  Outside containers are not permitted to be used.  
	 •  Only one container permitted per student, per meal.

Upon your return to the dining hall, please give your dirty Eco Box to a cashier. The 
cashier will take your dirty box and exchange it for either a clean box or a carabiner 
clip. *Due to sanitary reasons, we cannot permit boxes to be  
reused without going through our cleaning process.

Please note: If you forget or lose your Eco Box or carabiner clip,  
you will need to pay $5.00 deposit to obtain a new one. 
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